
MVRC/YARS  1 June 2021 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ and Secretary Dave Nishikawa 

KC6YFG.  

 

Members: Tom Bowen KM6DML, Dan Cameron KF6HHH, Bob Close KK6DUW, Steve Dold 

W6KCS, Doug Emerson N6NFF, Wes Hardacker WS6Z, Darrell Horst W6KFW, Lu King 

W6KJX, Peter Klavins KK6OIX, Greg Kruckewitt KG6SJT, Rick Littlefield 

N6KLB, Don Matteson KI6PEL, Tom Preston KQ6EO, Bill Ragsdale K6KN, and Steve 

Sparks KC6MHT. 

 

Guests Present: Brad Stewart KM6RIW and Richard Miller KI6UOV. 

 

Meeting opened at 1930 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ asking for 

check-ins and approval of April and May minutes. Minutes approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: N/A. 

 

Repeater Report: Steve Dold W6KCS reported nothing new. 

 

Old Business – President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ announced dues are due in July. 

Field Day will be held on the UCD campus IM field on Russell on 26, 27 June. 

Plan is to operate 2 possibly 3 stations. Members are to let him know if 

they will help with set up at 0700 Saturday, operate, and/or attend the 

bbq on Saturday. 

 

New Business – President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ announced that Shayne Hughes 

N6SPE was taking officer nominations for the July election. Mention was 

made that volunteers are still needed to work the Bariani Road Race on 

Sunday, 11 July. 

 

Membership moved to Zoom where Bill Ragsdale K6KN gave a presentation on 

code breaking in World War II. 

 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater where president Gary Matteson 

WA6TQJ adjourned the meeting approximately 2050 hours. 


